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The language of the bill seems to postpone the implementation of the 

unconstitutional “permit to purchase” until 2024. The intent seems to be to undermine 

the current injunction that was placed on Mz 114 by a Judge in Harney County. 

 

If the goal is to decrease gun violence then the focus should be on criminals using 

firearms illegally, and enforcement against them- not on law abiding citizens. 


